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Supplemental Report - Globe Theatre Redevelopment Project - 

Funding Contribution Agreement 
 

Date June 30, 2020 

To City Council 

From City Planning & Community Development 

Service Area 
Office of Executive Director (City Planning & Community 

Development) 

Item No. CM20-18 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

That City Council receive and file this report. 
 

ISSUE 

 

At its June 10, 2020 meeting, the Finance and Administration Committee considered report 

FA20-9 recommending the authorization of a funding contribution agreement between the 

Globe Theatre and City of Regina (City). As part of the deliberation, the Committee 

requested a supplemental report outlining ways the Globe Theatre, in collaboration with the 

City, provides support to the community. 

 

IMPACTS 

 

The Globe Theatre programs and services support policies within the City’s Cultural Plan, 

specifically the provision of support for artists and the arts, improving access to the arts and 

cultural resources, and the conservation of cultural heritage resources. 

 

There are no further financial, environmental, risk/legal impacts with respect to this 

supplemental report. 

 

OTHER OPTIONS 

 

None with respect to this supplemental report. 
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COMMUNICATIONS 

 

None with respect to this supplemental report. 

 

DISCUSSION 

 

The Globe Theatre is a Community Partner of the City because of the unique and strategic 

impact the Globe Theatre has on the local arts sector. The Globe Theatre’s contributions 

are strongly aligned with all three goals of the Cultural Plan: Embrace Cultural Diversity; 

Strengthen the Artistic and Cultural Community; and Commemorate and Celebrate Regina’s 

Cultural Heritage. The Globe Theatre has a track record of producing the work of diverse 

and under-represented artists and communities. It is one of the largest employers of artists 

in Saskatchewan, who regularly partners with other arts organizations to build their 

capacity. The Globe Theatre has made a commitment to rehabilitating and conserving an 

important heritage landmark in the downtown. 

 

The City will continue to monitor and evaluate this investment to ensure it continues to align 

with our Cultural Plan. 

 

The Globe Theatre has provided further information in Appendix A to address the request of 

the Finance and Administration Committee. 

 

DECISION HISTORY 

 

At its June 10, 2020 meeting, the Finance and Administration Committee considered report 

FA20-9 regarding a recommendation to authorize the review, approval and negotiation to 

enter into a Contribution Agreement between the City of Regina and the Globe Theatre for 

its redevelopment project. The Finance and Administration Committee requested that 

Administration bring forward a supplemental report outlining ways the Globe Theatre, in 

collaboration with the City, would provide support to the community. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,   Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Diana Hawryluk, Executive Director   Chris Holden, City Manager 

City Planning & Community Development  

 
Prepared by: Michelle Forman, Manager, Divisional Business Support 

 

ATTACHMENTS 
Appendix A 


